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Pascal P. Niedermann

Chief Executive Officer

The Maestro Group
40 Wall Street-28th Floor

New York, NY 10005

Dear Pascal,

The U.S. Department of Commerce would l ike to thank you for taking the t ime to speak at our Emerging

Sector training in March. Your invaluable expert ise and insight helped our col leagues become better

equipped to serve U.S. businesses. The goal of  this training was to educate our internat ional t rade

special ists on issues around l icensing, renewable energy, f inancial  services, biotechnology and

professional services. Your part ic ipat ion educated our col leagues on key aspects of your industry,  which

wi l l  enable us to provide most targeted export  assistance.

We received very posit ive feedback from our col leagues as a result  of  this session. Your part ic ipat ion in

this training advanced our organizat ional mission to foster and promote U.S. exports.  Thank you once

again for your t ime. We look forward to our cont inued relat ionship.

Carmela Mammas

Director, New York City U.S. Export Assistance Center
U.S. Commercial Service
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